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Message

From: GORMAN Dean [dean.gorman@alstomgroup.com]

Sent: 1/10/2019 9:55:33 PM

To: Crossley Denison [Crossley.Denison@ottawa-Irt.ca]; FLORENCE Trystan [trystan.florence@alstomgroup.com]

CC: Daniel Myers [daniel.myers@ottawa-Irt.ca]; LAMY Damien [damien.lamy@alstomgroup.com]; FERNANDEZ Eloy
[eloy.fernandez@alstomgroup.com]

Subject: RE: CCTV troubleshooting

Crossley and Dan

Whenever you guys are chasing gremlins out of the system if you have time to et us know | most definitely
want to get my team involved. Trystan is the Comms/Sigs team lead so if you can let him know and he can let yvou know
who and if we can make it over. We have some other inspections/training already scheduled, so there might be a few
times we can’t make it out,

Thanks

Dean.

From: Crossley Denison [mailto:Crossley.Denison@ottawa-lrt.ca]

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 2:02 PM

To: FERNANDEZ Eloy; Hisham Barkat

Cc: FLORENCE Trystan; GORMAN Dean; THOMSON Sean; PARAS Binky; CAIRNS James; MOLDOVAN Sabin; Daniel
Myers; Ronnie Varghese

Subject: RE: CCTV troubleshooting

Hello Eloy

I am ok with rescheduling this for next week if it is fine with Hisham. | would like to get to this as quickly as we can so |
will propose Monday if that works with you. As for the stations, | need to get a complete list of the cameras that don’t
work but if you have the time | would like to go to the eastern 7 stations and bang out all the devices that have since
gone offline.

Hisham are you able to wait till Monday (or someday next week) for these affected cameras?

Regards
Crossley Denison, B. Eng, ELT

Electrical Coordinator

CLRT Constructors/Constructeurs
Confederation Line

1600 Carling Ave., Suite 300, PO Box 20,
Ottawa, Ontario K12 163

Cell: 1-613-293-6973
Email: crossley. denisen@ottawa-lites
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“The information contained in this email is CONFIDENTIAL. If you have received this message in error or without the express direction of
the original author, please notify the sender and delete this email immediately. Thank you.”

From: FERNANDEZ Eloy <eloy.fernandez@alstomgroup.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 11:16 AM

To: Crossley Denison <Crossley.Denison@ottawa-lrt.ca>

Cc: FLORENCE Trystan <trystan.florence@alstomgroup.com>; GORMAN Dean <dean.gorman@alstomgroup.com>;
THOMSON Sean <sean.thomson®@alstomgroup.com>; PARAS Binky <binky.paras@alstomgroup.com>; CAIRNS James
<james.cairns@alstomgroup.com>; MOLDOVAN Sabin <sabin.moldovan@alstomgroup.com>

Subject: CCTV troubleshooting

Hi Crossley,

As we discussed today, we would be interested in the CCTV troubleshooting. I'd hope we can schedule it for next week if
it works for you since tomorrow we have some activities planned. Also, please let us know which stations you plan on
visiting.

Thanks you for inviting us. This is a great opportunity to have a small troubleshooting exercise with cameras.

We are looking forward to it.

Best Regards,

Eloy Fernandez
Signalling and Telecom Tachniclan

Alstom

805 Belfast Road, Ottawa, ON KI1G 0724, Canada
m: + 1 514 572 4955

& eloy.fernandez@alstomgroup.com

www . aistom.com
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CONFIDENTIALITY : This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may be privileged. If you are not a named
recipient, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another person, use it for any purpose
or store or copy the information in any medium.



